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To:    Oneida Business Committee       
From:  Michele Doxtator, Oneida Election Board Chairwoman 
Date:      September 3, 2014 
Subject:    Judicial Special Election Dates  
 
 
The Oneida Election Board (OEB) is recommending conducting the Judicial Special Election on 
September 27th in Oneida and Milwaukee, to be able to comply with the required 10 day notice. 
The polls will be open from 7:00 A.M. to 7 P.M. at both polling sites. 
 
To reduce expenses OEB will hand count the Milwaukee ballots and will seek alternates from the 
Milwaukee area. Hand counting the ballots is a savings of $800, for each alternate from the 
Milwaukee area the savings will be $300.  
 
The Oneida Election Board is requesting that up to five (5) alternates from the Milwaukee area 
be sworn in prior to the September 25, 2014.  
 
Once the date of the Special Election is confirmed the OEB will be submitting a travel request 
for at least five (5) but no more than 10 to Travel to Milwaukee for travel. In addition to the OEB 
members, there will be two (2) people from the Enrollment Department and an Oneida Police 
Officer. 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 920.819.5765 
 
  
 
Cc Oneida Election Board 
 Pat Garvey, Oneida Law Office   
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